
Dear Parents and Guardians of Keystone High School 2022 Graduates,

The Keystone High School Yearbook wants to make sure this year’s publication is as special as
possible for each of our seniors.  To do so, we are currently accepting submissions for special
tribute pages for the Class of 2022.  These pages will include a childhood photograph of your
graduating senior along with a note to them that will be published in this year’s yearbook.

All submissions must be submitted by Monday, April 25th.  Space is limited, and
submissions are accepted on a first come first serve basis.  If the allotted space is filled
prior to April 25th, we will not be able to continue to accept submissions.

To include a tribute for your senior, please e-mail the following to
michael.hogue@keystoneschools.org:

1. Your senior’s name.
2. One .jpg childhood photo of your senior.  Please make sure your image is a minimum of

1 MB in size.  Our software will not allow us to publish photos that are a lower resolution.
3. A message to your senior that is approximately 75 words or less.

Thank you in advance for those who are willing to participate!  As a reminder, yearbooks are
currently available and can be purchased at www.jostens.com under “Yearbooks.”

Sincerely,
Michael Hogue
Keystone High School Yearbook Adviser
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